
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
NCDSB Celebrates 25th Anniversary 
November 15, 2023 
 
The Northeastern Catholic District School Board is celebrating its 25th Anniversary 
this 2023-2024 school year.  The celebration will begin on Wednesday, November 
15, 2023, with a small reception prior to the Annual Meeting of The Board.  
 
The NCDSB was designated a Catholic District School Board by the Ministry of 
Education 
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